BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS

OF CENTRAL FLORIDA, INC,

Metro Office
P.O. Box 2987
Orlando, Florida 32802
(407) 841-6855
FAX 872-7796

Frank X. Moletteire
Executive Director

August 27, 1991

Cindi Weastra

Back to Nature

19625 Lake Pickett
Orlando, Florida 32820

Dear Cindi:

Thank you for bring your animals to Lake Eola the day of
the Great Orlando Duck Race that benefitted the Boys &
Girls Clubs of Central Florida.
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Your being there made everyones visit to Lake Eola that
day more enjoyable.

Sincerely,
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Frank X. Moletteire
President/Executive Director
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